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NEWS RELEASE 
 

Starfire Announces Porphyry Pearl Project Schedule 
 
Starfire Minerals Inc. is pleased to announce the revised schedule for this season’s 
program at the Company’s 6,000-hectare Porphyry Pearl copper-gold project in Northern 
British Columbia. The property is located in the Toodoggone mining district, some 300 
kilometers north of Smithers and approximately 60 kilometers northwest of the Kemess 
Mine. The 2007 program has been delayed by a month due to the sudden inability of the 
drill contractor to provide drill crews. 
 
The drill program is designed to implement the recommendations of Dr. Nick Carter’s 
Technical Report (news release, June 4, 2007) which recommends testing an anomalous 
zone of strong chargeability response that is some three kilometers in length and up to a 
kilometer in width. Computer modeling of the anomaly clearly indicates that the historic 
diamond drilling, although intersecting anomalous gold and copper values, was either too 
shallow or located off the flanks of the anomaly that resulted from the survey done in 
2006.  
 
The revised schedule provides for camp mobilization on August 5th, with fieldwork to 
begin on August 11th. Drill mobilization is scheduled for August 14th with drilling to 
commence on August 15th.  The drill program consists of two phases of 3,000 meters 
each (the second phase being contingent on the success of the first).  In the event that 
both phases are undertaken, the program should be completed in mid to late October. 

The qualifying person who reviewed this News Release is Philip J. Rush, P.Geo. a 
Director of Starfire Minerals Inc. 
 



For further details on the Porphyry Pearl property, including past exploration work, 
please refer to our News Releases of January 17, 2006, March 20, 2006, January 10, 
2007, June 4, 2007 and June 25th 2007 available on our website at 
www.starfireminerals.ca. 
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